
To The Independent Arts Foundation, 
 
We would like to thank and acknowledge the Independent Arts Foundation (IAF) for your support 
and assistance in helping to fund the Solitude Photographic Exhibition. Your commitment to helping 
four emerging artists, brought together by Adelaide’s Centre for Creative Photography is greatly 
appreciated. The Solitude Exhibition curated by Thomas Gloyn, was the collective work of Emily 
Williams, Hazel Cochrane, Jack Adamson and Heath Raymond. 
 
Together with our own funds, the IAF funding provided much needed assistance with the costs 
associated with acquiring a suitable location, promoting the event through social and print media,  
and administrative expenses. Your support also assisted the team with the expense incurred in the 
framing and presentation of our work. 
 
The Solitude Photographic Exhibition opened at the Magpie Springs Winery and Art Gallery in Hope 
Springs, residence of renowned artist Avril Thomas, for an eight-week term. The exhibition, 
commencing on July 30, was a culmination of over eight months work, developing, promoting and 
organising an exhibition consisting of a cohesive group of photographic work representing the 
Solitude theme, while preserving the individual expression of each artist.  
 
We received an overwhelmingly positive response with over 150 people attending the opening day, 
which coincided with the commencement of the SALA Festival at the Magpie Springs Gallery.  
 
After an opening speech by Gavin Blake, the Director of the Centre for Creative Photography, we 
were able to meet with people attending the opening, engaging with other photographers, artists 
and viewers to discuss our work. During the following weeks, we had many opportunities to learn 
from others, including photographic artists and artists from other genre. 
 
 As a result of your support, we have had the opportunity to gain experience in planning and 
executing a successful group exhibition to a professional standard, in preparation for future solo 
exhibitions.  
 
 Your support has been invaluable in our career development as photographic artists, and we once 
again thank you. 
 
The Solitude Team 
Hazel Cochrane 
Emily Williams 
Jack Adamson 
Heath Raymond 

 
Hazel Cochrane, Emily Williams, Jack Adamson and Thomas Gloyn pictured in front of images by Heath Raymond who sadly 
passed away the night before the exhibition. 



Images from the exhibition 

 

 

 


